
From: Grant Ullrich <Grant.Ullrich@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Monday, December 9, 2024 11:59 AM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Marlene Hopkins <Marlene.Hopkins@cityofchicago.org>; John Scott3 

<John.Scott3@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Reporting gift 

  

Steve, I received a gift of chocolates in the mail that is prohibited because DOB has a $0 gift limit (stricter 

than the ethics ordinance). I have put the chocolates out in a common area. Please advise if further steps 

are required.  

  

Thanks,  

Grant 

  

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 

Get Outlook for Android 

 

  

 

https://aka.ms/AAb9ysg
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